
Family Christmas Crafts were a huge success again this year.  

Thank you to all the parents/carers who joined us! 
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As we arrive to the end of a busy autumn term we are feeling very proud of the learning that has 

taken place! Hopefully you have seen our Knowleswood Knowledge Newsletter which really displays 

this term’s range of curriculum opportunities! 

We are very proud of our Christmas tree as always! Every child in school has made 

their own beautiful decoration! We enjoyed our tree decorating day! 

 

Minibuses - We are so pleased to have been able 

to purchase 3 minibuses between Knowleswood 

and Cavendish thanks to help from Exceed (our 

Trust). So far children have been out to sports 

events and to STEM activity sessions at Tong 

Academy. More trips and experiences are planned 

for the New Year. Look out for information on 

Arbor. 

Attendance – At Knowleswood we are constantly trying 

to improve our attendance because we know that 

every school day matters. At the same time, we 

understand that children get poorly and need to be at 

home on occasion. Our job is to support families to 

ensure children are in school every day possible.  

Please remember to let school know if your child 

is going to be absent. 

School opens again on Tuesday 2nd January. 

We would like to wish a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year to our  

whole Knowleswood community!  

 

 

Nursery and Reception Places - We have places available in our 

Nursery. Please let any family and friends with 3-4-year-old children 

know! We also have space in Reception Class for September 24 

starters. 

Arbor - Please remember that the Arbor app is what we use to 

communicate information – it is important that all parents/carers 

have downloaded it to make sure events happening in school are 

not missed.  

Marvellous Me! – A reminder that Marvellous Me is a fabulous way 

to keep up with your child’s learning. The children love receiving 

thumbs ups and badges during the school day and it is great when 

families know they have received them too! 

Each Christmas, Year 2 have a competition to design our school 

Christmas card that is sent out to local schools and businesses. 

Here is this year’s winner with her beautiful design! 

We would like to say a massive thank you 

and goodbye to Miss Moore and Miss 

Longstaff who are both moving onto new 

adventures. We wish them all the best! 

 

We have raised money through our various 

charity events this term – Poppy Appeal, 

Children in Need and Christmas Jumper day 

– a grand total of £479! Thank you to 

everyone who donated! 


